
Dear Parent/Parents or Guardian: 
 
I am excited about the opportunity to teach your child this year in Introduction Fire 
Fighting.  This course will be a broad overview of the fire service as well as its history 
and traditions.  The class will be very interactive and at times will be physically 
demanding.  Your child will practice firefighting skills and have the opportunity to 
become certified in First Aid/CPR/AED through the American Red Cross.  This will be 
the first year of the Fire Fighting Program and my first year teaching.  For the past seven 
years I have been a career firefighter with the Anderson City Fire Department and a part 
time firefighter with the Belton Fire Department.  I am looking forward to this new career 
path.  If I can be of assistance in any way, please feel free to contact me either via email 
lriddle@andersonctc.org or by phone (864) 847-4121.  I have also created firefighting 
program blog.  The blog address is http://ctcfirefighting.blogspot.com.  The class blog 
will be updated daily with the classroom assignments.  If your child is absent, it will be 
his/her responsibility to check the blog to what he/she missed in class.   
 
In this packet you should receive the following: 
 

1.​ Syllabus for Introduction to Fire Fighting 
2.​ Class Rules and Regulations 
3.​ Grading Scale 
4.​ Permission to Participate Form 

 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Luke Riddle 
Firefighter Program Instructor 
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